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The Temporary Extreme Weather Response Plan; Shelter for the Homeless as described by 
New Westminster City, appears to be well planned and highly necessary.  With the Lower 
Mainland Purpose Society in charge of much of the implementation, I feel this action will also 
have an important component of "Trauma Informed”, person centred care for the homeless 
needing to use this shelter. Such support lends greater hope for these people to reach more 
positive, personal and citizenship goals, through the practical advantage of having a clean, 
warm and safer environment. 
Thank you all for your work in this area.

Carla Evans, 
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